
 

CHESTER RONNING 
SCHOOL           
FORMER BUILDING 
OPEN HOUSE  

SAT, NOV 27 2021                          

10AM – 2PM 

 

The former Chester Ronning 

School building will be open to the community for 

one last peek inside this historic Camrose building.   

Students will be moving into the new replacement 

school in January 2022 with the old building 

scheduled to be removed over the winter.  

 

Take one last walk 
through the school 

building.                
____                           

Food Bank Donations 
Accepted at the Door.  

____ 

Proof of vaccination 
or negative test 

required for entry for 
adults 18+. Masking 

required. 

____ 

10 A.M. – 2 P.M.  

____ 

Please limit your visit 
to 20 minutes. 

____ 

 Please use the staff 
parking on the east 
side of the building. 

CHESTER 
RONNING 

6206-43 ave  
Contact for more 

information:  
780-672-5588 

https://cronning.brsd.ab.ca/ 

  


